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29, Sha’bān, 1443 
01, April, 2022 
 
Al salāmu ‘alaikum wa rahmatullāh 
 
I hope you are all in the best of health and īmān. On behalf of the Board of Religious Services of 
the BC Muslim Association, I am pleased to announce the month of Ramadān 1443 will 
commence on Saturday, April 2, 2022. On the eve of the 29th of Sha’bān, the Board was able to 
confirm multiple sightings of the crescent moon in the Muslim world. Representatives from 
most local masājid were also present in this meeting. 
 
May Allah enable us to make the most of the blessed month of Ramadān. On behalf of the 
Board of Religious Services of the BCMA, Ramadān Kareem. 
 
Imam Yahya Momla 
Board of Religious Services 
BC Muslim Association 


